
 
 

 
 

East Dublin 
2025 

Property Tax Billing 
 
 

Beginning 2025, the City of East Dublin will bill property taxes 
once a year instead of twice a year 

 
Your 2025 Property Tax Notice and future property tax notices 

will be mailed out in October/November of each year 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact the Clerk’s Office at City Hall 

at 478-272-6883 


